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Fleetwood bawden 
 

 

A Message from the Office: 

We would like to give a huge shout out and THANK YOU for 

your continued efforts in following the Covid protocols we 

have in place as keeping our students and staff safe and 

healthy is a priority.  

We also want to thank our families for taking part in parent 

teacher interviews. You play a vital role in your child’s learning 

and the connection between home and school is a valued 

one. Thank you for meeting with us! 

 

 Mark Your CalendarS… 
Hot lunch time! 

 

Log in to School Cash 

Online now and purchase 

your child’s November hot 

lunch! All lunches come 

with a side and drink. 
 

NOVEMBER 25th 

Taco In a Bag ($5) 

 

DECEMBER 17th  

Turkey Lunch (FREE) 

 

FEBRUARY 

Spaghetti ($5) 

 

MARCH 17th  

Hamburger/Cheeseburger 

($5) 

 

APRIL 21st  

Chicken and Cheese Wrap 

($5) 

 

MAY 

Soft Beef Taco ($5) 

 

Picture Retake Day – Wed. Nov. 4th 

Lifetouch will be back at Fleetwood on 

November 4th for retakes. If your child 

requires retakes, please let their teacher 

know and send their original photo package 

to school with them.  

At home learners – please book a time for 

your child’s retakes by heading                       

to our school webpage. Select                      

the ‘bookings’ tab and choose                          

an available time slot. At your                     

retake time, enter the school                

through the gym door. Please                         

bring your original photo package with you. 

Our Monday/Wednesday kindergarten class 

will also have their school photos taken this 

day. 

If this date does not work for you, you can 

also contact lifetouch and book a studio 

appointment. 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Is your child pivoting in November? 
If you are currently IN SCHOOL and are pivoting to AT HOME LEARNING: 

- Your first day of at-home-learning is November 16th. Your child’s at-home-learning 

teacher will contact you on November 13th to share important information to get 

your started. 

If you are currently AT HOME LEARNING and are pivoting to IN SCHOOL: 

- Your last day of at-home learning will take place on Thurs. Nov. 12. Your first day of 

in-school learning will be on Monday, November 16th. Your child’s in-school 

teacher will contact you prior to share important information to get you started. 

**Please note – all at-home-learning classes are suspended on Fri. Nov. 13th to allow for 

technology and class change processes to occur. 

F.Y.I.’s 
COVID UPDATE 

Changes to the AHS Covid 

questionnaire take effect on Mon., 

Nov. 2. Please check out these 

important changes HERE 

Late arrivals 

If your child arrives late to school, 

please have them come to the 

front/office door. Press the doorbell 

next to the door to communicate 

with office staff. Students then check 

in at the Learning Commons to 

receive a late slip. Thank you! 

Virtual Book fair 

This year, our annual Book Fair will be 

held virtually from Nov. 16-30. Check 

out these links for more information: 

Book Fair Link 

Book Trailer Videos 

 

 

 

                              Poppy sales – Nov. 2-10 

                              Poppies will be available to                             

s                     purchase from Nov. 2-10.                                                      

                       A small donation is encouraged 

– even 25cents helps! Poppies will be in 

classrooms; donations can be given to 

teachers in exchange for a poppy. Thank you! 

 
 

• Please remember to send snow pants, 

boots, mittens, and toques for outside play 

everyday ; ) 
• On very cold days, please drop students off 

as close to the morning bell as possible 

(8:20)  
• If students do arrive prior to this bell time, 

teachers will bring students into classrooms 

at 8:10 (supervision bell). Due to cohorting 

requirements, we cannot use boot rooms as 

meeting areas on cold weather days.  
 

 

 

https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/edc-covid-19-screening-questionaire-english.pdf
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5149147
http://scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/videos


 
 
 

Fleetwood calendar 

November 2020 

Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. 
2 

 

 

3 4 5 6 
Dinosaur Day! 

Wear your dino 

finest. 

 
 

9 

 

 

10 11 
Remembrance Day 

NO SCHOOL 

 
 

12 

 

 

 

 

13 

 

 

 

16 
Virtual Book Fair 

from Nov 16-30. 

Check it out! 

 

17 18 
Last day to buy 

November Hot 

Lunch (see School 

Cash On-line acct) 

19 
Rock Your Mocs 

Wear your 

moccasins at 

school. 

 

 

20 

23 

 

 

24 25 
Taco In A Bag    

HOT LUNCH Day 

 

26 
Parent Council 

Meeting @ 7:00. 

Please join us! 

27 

Career Day 

Dress up to show 

us what your 

future career will 

be! 

 

30 
Book Fair ends 

today! 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Upcoming dates 

Mark your calendars: 
This year, we will not be hosting formal Christmas activities for health and safety 

reasons. Christmas activities will take place during class time. 

Christmas/Winter Break – December 19th to January 3rd. Classes will resume on 

Monday, January 4th, 2021. 

 

 

Remember to check out our Virtual Book Fair, running from November 16 – 30.  

Links are provided in the newsletter. Please watch for more information as the date 

approaches! Happy Reading!  


